

26 MAY 2019

Lord's Supper

When we first planted Parish in 2006, we observed the Lord's Supper with a common cup and a common loaf. Late the next winter, due to hygienic concerns with the global flu epidemic, we adjusted to dipping the bread into the wine or grape juice. Our pastors and elders have long desired to return to some form of our former practice so that we do not lose the distinction between the Biblical actions of eating and drinking. So, in order to follow Christ's clear instructions to "take, eat" (Matthew 26:25) of the bread and "drink of it, all of you" (Matthew 26:27) of the wine we planned to restore the practice once we moved into our new facility—but due to the delays in the approval and building process we realized that there is just no time like the present. Thus, beginning Sunday, June 2nd we will return to our original practice—but also with gluten-free bread, hypoallergenic silver goblets, and individual cups provided for those of us with dietary or hygiene concerns. We relish the opportunity the Lord has afforded us to be a "reformed and everreforming" congregation as we conform ourselves more and more to the image of Christ and the rich wisdom of His Word.

Parish Singing Camp

Children ages 5-12 are invited to attend Parish Singing Camp June 3-7 from 1:30-3:30 PM. Each day, we will develop our singing voices through musical activities and games to train our kids to joyfully participate in singing during worship on Sundays. For more information or to sign up, contact Mirandi Herrenbruck (mirandi@parishpres.org).

Women's Summer Bible Study

All the women of Parish—from teens through adults—are invited to participate in a Bible study building on last summer's study on radical hospitality. This year we will focus on learning how to share our faith, using Jerram Barr's scripture commentary: Learning Evangelism from Jesus. Summer dates: Six Tuesday nights, beginning June 11th at George & Karen Grant's house from 6:30-8:30 PM. Come and bring friends for Bible study, engaging discussions, and fun activities after our study time. Contact Karen at 615-594-7184 or karen@parishpres.org to see how you can help.



There is a Nursing Mom's Room inside the kitchen. E-mail prayer requests to prayer@parishpres.org Visiting Parish? Feel free to email or call: office@parishpres.org / 615-574-1029 4150 Clovercroft Rd, Franklin, TN 37067

Lord's Supper

When we first planted Parish in 2006, we observed the Lord's Supper with a common cup and a common loaf. Late the next winter, due to hygienic concerns with the global flu epidemic, we adjusted to dipping the bread into the wine or grape juice. Our pastors and elders have long desired to return to some form of our former practice so that we do not lose the distinction between the Biblical actions of eating and drinking. So, in order to follow Christ's clear instructions to "take, eat" (Matthew 26:25) of the bread and "drink of it, all of you" (Matthew 26:27) of the wine we planned to restore the practice once we moved into our new facility—but due to the delays in the approval and building process we realized that there is just no time like the present. Thus, beginning Sunday, June 2nd we will return to our original practice—but also with glutenfree bread, hypoallergenic silver goblets, and individual cups provided for those of us with dietary or hygiene concerns. We relish the opportunity the Lord has afforded us to be a "reformed and everreforming" congregation as we conform ourselves more and more to the image of Christ and the rich wisdom of His Word.

Parish Singing Camp

Children ages 5-12 are invited to attend Parish Singing Camp June 3-7 from 1:30-3:30 PM. Each day, we will develop our singing voices through musical activities and games to train our kids to joyfully participate in singing during worship on Sundays. For more information or to sign up, contact Mirandi Herrenbruck (mirandi@parishpres.org).

Women's Summer Bible Study

All the women of Parish—from teens through adults—are invited to participate in a Bible study building on last summer's study on radical hospitality. This year we will focus on learning how to share our faith, using Jerram Barr's scripture commentary: Learning Evangelism from Jesus. Summer dates: Six Tuesday nights, beginning June 11th at George & Karen Grant's house from 6:30-8:30 PM. Come and bring friends for Bible study, engaging discussions, and fun activities after our study time. Contact Karen at 615-594-7184 or karen@parishpres.org to see how you can help.